
Order Fresh Southern Illinois Peaches 

1/2-bushel boxes of peaches are 
picked fresh & delivered from a 

family orchard in Calhoun County. 

Orders are due 
Tuesday, July 31 

 

Delivery will be mid-August. You’ll be notified 
of the exact date once the peaches are ripe. 

 

Clip this order form and send in today! 


